STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

_ PO Box 47600 © Olympia, WA 98504-7600 ¢ 360-4G7-6000
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February 29, 2012

Ann Murray

First Student, Inc #23001
9716 SW 204™ Street
Vashon Island, WA 98070

RE: Conditional No Exposure Certification — Gra.nted
Application Number 7584

Dear Ms. Murray: .
You applied for Conditional No Exposure (CNE) Certification on July 13, 2009.

A review of our records shows that we have not responded to your CNE application. We

apologize for the tardiness of our reply and regret any inconvenience this delay may have caused.

A Was}ﬁngtoﬁ State Department of Ecology (Ecology) inspector has determined that your site is
eligible for CNE Certification. Your application has been granted.

If there is a change at the facility that results in the exposure of industrial activities or materials
to stormwater, you are required to immediately apply for and obtain a permit (Industrial
Stormwater General Permit Special Condition S1.F.1.d). Ecology may also conduct a site visit
in the future to verify that pollutants are not exposed to stormwater at your site.

You are required to reapply for CNE Certification once every five years or by October 1,2013,
whichever is earlier.

If you have questions about this decision, please contact Greg Stegman of Ecology’s Northwest
Regional Office in Bellevue at (425) 649-7019, or greg.stegman@ecy.wa.gov.

Program Development Services Section Manager
Water Quality Program

cc: Regional Inspector



